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September 2021
To the person with Parental Responsibility:

Your child is due the Influenza vaccination with your consent, enclosed within.  Unfortunately, due to measures beyond our control, there has been a delay with the printing of information leaflets. Prior to completing the consent form please see below links where you can access the Flu information leaflet.
You can access these links by going to the following website https://www.publichealth.hscni.net and clicking on ‘publications’.  
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/protecting-your-child-against-flu-vaccination-your-primary-school-child-english-and-tra
It is highly recommended that you read this booklet.  It is also available in a number of different languages. If you are unable to access this information online please contact the School Nursing department on the relevant number below and we can arrange to get a printed copy sent out to you.

	School Health Department
	Contact Telephone Numbers

	Armagh 
	028 3756 5098 



	Banbridge /Brownlow/ Lurgan/ Dromore/ Portadown
	028 3834 9643



	Dungannon 
	028 3756 5725



	Kilkeel and Newry


	028 3756 6362




The School Nursing Team will be visiting schools during the next few months so can you please return the consent form back to the school as soon as possible.
Yours sincerely
__________________________

School Nursing Service
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